
Hello,

I hope that you have had a good week.

Ofsted Inspection.
This week, we welcomed in Ofsted. This was the opportunity for everyone at Knighton Mead
to shine and showcase the wonderful things that happen here.
Thank you to each and everyone of you who completed the parent survey. It really is a useful
way for Ofsted to hear your voice and for us to understand what we are doing well and how
we can improve.
I also wanted to compliment you on the excellence of your children. At Knighton Mead, we
have the values of Be Kind, Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. Every single child
demonstrated this over the course of the visit, as they do every day. We couldn’t be prouder
of how the children conducted themselves.
We cannot share any final details of the report until all of the fact checking has been
completed and the report has been published. We will, of course, inform you when this
happens.

National Down’s Syndrome Awareness Day
On Thursday 20th March, we are asking the children to wear something that makes them
happy to recognise National Down’s Syndrome Awareness Day. We think that it is important
the children know about the things that make us unique and to have a greater understanding
of others.

Have a good weekend,

Miss Rebecca Smith.

Date: 14/03/25

Principal:

Miss Rebecca Smith

Issue: 25

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 

Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
– 1st white badge
Lansdowne Class:

Congratulations to our badge winners this week…

Richmond Class:
Rahul, Faustyna – first white badge
Zoya, Zuzia – second round white badge

Lansdowne Class:
Juana, Ireoluwa, Trixie – first white badge
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Tuesday 18th March – Y4 assembly 
@9:05am

Thursday 20th March – Recognising 
National Down’s Syndrome Day – wear 
something that makes you proud to be you

Friday 21st March – Comic Relief – non-
uniform and celebration parties – bring food 
to share for class parties, if you would like 
to.

Wednesday 26th March – Epilepsy 
Awareness Day – wear purple or something 
that makes you happy with a £1 donation to 
Hope for Epilepsy.  

Attendance

Character muscle of the week

Creativity:
Forming new ideas, images or thoughts. 
Thinking outside of the box. 

Primary Leadership Team 
#collaboration #community

Comic Relief
On Friday 21st March, children may wear non-

uniform and make a suggested donation of £1 to 
Comic Relief. 

A huge congratulations goes 
to Macauley class, for 
amazing attendance and to 
Hawkins class for excellent 
punctuality this week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 92%
Bloomfield 91.8%
Macaulay 98.3%

Lansdowne 94.3%

Richmond 96.4%
Hughenden 95.4%

Lothair 90.9%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
94.5%

https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


https://www.knighton-tmet.uk/our-academy/inclusion/send/
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